Brummett, Elizabeth

From: Charley Dorsaneo

Sent: Friday, November 12, 2021 10:28 AM

To: Brummett, Elizabeth; Sadowsky, Steve

Cc: Dave Anderson

Subject: FW: Re: 1601 Cedar Ave Austin TX 78702 Demolition permit application

Good morning, Elizabeth and Steve,

Per the below, the owners of 1601 Cedar Avenue have requested that the demolition permit be withdrawn. As was
discussed at the Architectural Review Committee, would you please accordingly remove the historic zoning case from
the scheduled meeting. We will send the confirmation from DSD when we get it.

Thank you!

Charley Dorsaneo, Land Use Attorney
Drenner Group, PC | 200 Lee Barton Drive | Suite 100 | Austin, TX 78704

| www.drennergroup.com

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Garrett Hill

Date: Thu, Nov 11, 2021 at 12:30 PM

Subject: Re: Re: 1601 Cedar Ave Austin TX 78702 Demolition permit application
To: <support@dsdresidential.freshdesk.com>

Hello,

| have decided per the advice of my attorney that | would like to withdraw my demolition permit application for this
file. Can you please confirm receipt of this request?

Thank you

Garrett

On Tue, Oct 19, 2021 at 2:16 PM <support@dsdresidential.freshdesk.com> wrote:

Good afternoon,
We have received it but it has not been released by Historic Preservation.

Please email preservation@austintexas.gov for an update.

best,





